
I have been a victim of the useless background check system.  I have been a Firearms dealer in 

my past, and have purchased firearms for my business and personal use over the last 3 years here 

in Oregon, and continually run into a hold from time to time.  This makes no sense to me and as I 

have read even when there is a hold and a person is identified very rarely if ever are they arrested 

to attempting to purchase a firearm.  This bill only will cause our legal citizens more hardship in 

their legal purchases and will do ABSOLUTELY NOTHING to stop the criminals from gaining 

possession of a firearm.  Please use common sense and don't force more useless legislation down 

the law abiding gun owner! 

 

 

 

--  

Thank You Hans 
 


